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NOTICES: 

SENIORS I 1 I 

by FIM and sign up 

25 

26 

for an 

Chapel: R. Quinn Pugh, Executive Secretary of the 
Baptist Convention of New York State. Topic: "From 
the Garden to the City". 

FIM Workshop for Seniors, Session I. See notice. 

Student Council meeting. Mackie 201 . 

FIM Workshop for Seniors, Session II. See notice. 

Chapel: Rev. Ted Voorhees, Vicar, St. John's 
Episcopal Church, Wake Forest. 

DEADLINE TO SUBMIT APPLICATIONS FOR SPRING FINANCIAL 
AID SCHOLARSHIPS. NO APPLICATIONS ACCEPTED AFTER 
THIS TIME. 

Chapel: Dr. John Eddins, Professor of Theology. 

Student led Vespers. Appleby Chapel. Message by 
Mickey Heyward. 

Hunger Group meeting. Appleby 108. See notice. 

Remember the workshop "Finding my Minstering Place 
on January 24. It's not too late to sign up. Come 

afternoon of information concerning your future. 

STATE BAPTIST REPS In conjunction with the Senior Workshop being held 
ON CAMPUS: by FIM on Jan. 24, several state Baptist Convention 

Reps will be on campus to talk with interested stu-
dents (especially seniors): Howard Ethington (GA) Jan. 24; Charles Rabon (SC) 
Jan. 24; George Boswell (Ridgecrest and Sunday School Board) Jan. 24-25; Williarr 
Graham (HMB) Jan. 24-25; William Harbin (TN) Jan. 25-26; James Massey (VA) Jan. 
24-25. Go by FIM to set up an appointment. 

WOMEN IN MINISTRY: Interested in participating in a support group this 
semester? Groups will provide an opportunity to 

meet regularly and discuss issues of interest and concern. For more informatior 
and/or to sign up for a group, call Leila Stennett at 556-6040. 

NATIONAL PARKS REP: Needed: Christians to live and work in the National 
Parks this summer. On Thursday, Feb. 9, the unique 

and challenging opportunities of A Christian Ministry in the National Parks wil~ 
be presented in Mackie Commons Room from 2:00-4:30. A slide presentation will 
be at 3:00 PM. Sign up for individual times in FIM. 

BROWN SCHOLARS CHECKS: 

regular office hours. 

.. . ' 

Second semester checks for Brown Scholars are ready 
and may be picked up at the Business Office during 

(OVER) 



COMMUNITY SCHOOLS 
EVENING COURSES: 

Cormnunity School program 
at strategic locations. 
for more information. 

Computer language, crafts, investing, upholstery, 
woodworking are some of the courses available during 
the spring semester of the Wake Forest-Rolesville 

at the high school. An information sheet is available 
There is a fee. Contact the Communications office 

UNITED METHODIST The Wake Forest United Methodist Church is sponsoring 
STUDENTS: a dinner for the U.M. students at Southeastern and 

their spouses on Wednesday, Jan. 25 at 6:00 PM. For 
more information, contact Mark Mooney at 832-1008. 

TENNESSEE CLUB LUNCHEON: On Thursday, Jan. 26, at 12:00 noon, Dr. William 
Harbin will soonsor a luncheon for TN students and 

their spouses in the small dining room of the Seminary Cafeteria. RSVP to Quinn 
Chipley, 556-1468, by Wed., Jan. 25 at 5:00 PM. 

SOUTH CAROLINA REP: Billy Fallaw, S.C. Convention, will be on campus 
Thursday, Feb. 2 to interview couples for S.C. camp-

ground work this summer. Sign up at FIM for an interview. 

VALENTINE BANQUET: On Saturday, Feb. 11 at 7:00 PM, Seminary Wives In 
Ministry and Student Council will sponsor a Valentine 

Banquet at the Wake Forest Baptist Church in the fellowship hall. Single stu-
dents bring a vegetable a dessert. Married students bring a meat and vegetable 
or a meat and dessert. Reservations must be made by February 6 by calling 
the Student Affairs office (ext. 263). Drinks will be provided. Babysitting 
will be available. $1.00 per child for the evening will be charged. 

SPEAKER ON·CAMPUS: On Friday, Jan. 27, 10:00 AM in Binkley 101, Rev. 
Stephen Welborn, pastor of Antioch Baptist Church in 

Winston-Salem, NC will be bringing the message, "What God's Word Predicts about 
Orwell's 1984." All are invited. Sponsored by the Conservative-Evangelical 
FellowshiP:--

WORKSHOP ON URBAN 
STUDIES (M4232s) ... 

SEMINAR ON URBAN 
STUDIES (M423ls).,.. 

in the Registrar's office. 

... will be offered in New York City May 19-25. A 
special application is required. Application forms 
are now available in the Registrar's Office . 

. . . will be offered on this campus and in the Researcr 
Triangle area June 11-July 6. A special application 
is required. Application-forms are now available 

HUNGER GROUP MEETING: Anyone concerned about hunger is invited to attend 
a meeting Friday, Jan. 27 at 10:00 AM in Appleby 108. 

A group will be meeting periodically for mutual support, prayer, education, and 
action in regard to hunger. 

CHRISTIAN LIFE COMMISSION The Ethics Committee is seeking to organize trans-
1984 SEMINAR: portation to and housing in Washington, DC for this 

event. The event will take place March 26-28, durinf 
spring break. President Lolley will interpret the theme, "Christian Citizenshi~ 
1984," at the seminar. See posters on campus for more information on registra-
tion and the program. Please communicate your interest by Feb. 1 to Dr. Bland, 
Dr. Hewitt, or Dennis Testerman (556-1571). 

ARTS COMMITTEE: The Arts Committee is planning to have several acti-
vities this spring including an art show, a poetry 

reading and a concert. Please participate in our "Culture Shock" by notifying 
us as soon as possible if you have artwork, poetry or musical talent you would 
be willing to share with the campus. Call Kathy Jones (ext. 279) or the Student 
Affairs Office. 

OFF CAMPUS MINISTRIES: Your help is needed in the many off campus ministrieE 
A few of these are tutoring, deliver_ing meals to the 

elderly, nursing home visitation and crisis ministry counseling. Get involved 
in these ministries and share you talents with others in Wake Forest. Call 
Joe Glass at 556-2689. 

WEEKDAY BIBLE STUDY... . .. will be held every Friday, 10:00 AM-10:50 AM in 
the Wake Forest Baptist Church Educational Building 

Room 213-214. Students are especially invited. For more information, call 
Kaye Cook, Minister of Education, 556-5141, or Dr. Glenn Miller, leader, at 
556-3101. 
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